St Elizabeth's Catholic Primary

Thave come so that they may have life and have it to the full'

Dear Parents/Carers

Reception Open Day

We are pleased to announce, that like many other local schools, we are holding an Open Day for children who wish to join our school in Reception class in September 2025. The open day will be held on **Wednesday 20th November**. There are 3 visit times available. The times are 9:30am-10:30am, 1:30pm-2:30pm and 5pm-6pm. Please call **922** 5752 to book onto a visit slot. There will be a talk from the Headteacher, plus a tour of the school, showcasing our Spiritual Garden, Forest School area and our new Reception outdoor play park. Even if you have not considered us before, come and see our school and listen and see what we can offer your children.

After School Club

We are please to announce that Fun4Kids have confirmed that they will be able to start an after school club for us which should commence in January 2025. This is something that we have been hoping to provide for parents for some time and we are glad that there is now enough demand to make this viable for a company to run it on our site. Please circulate the news that we will be operating from January so that any interested parents who need a school that provides after school care can enrol in school and use this service. We also continue to operate our Breakfast Club every morning.

Reception Outdoor Area

The one area of the school that used to annoy me when showing parents around was the Reception outdoor area, as it was built on rubble from when the Infants and Juniors joined several years ago. This made it very difficult for grass to grow in the summer and in the winter it got extremely muddy. However, over £100,000 has been invested into the area to give it an AstroTurf covering, with state of the art play facilities. This is an area that we are now really proud of and we are looking forward to opening and allowing the children to use it.

Sports News

Well done to our football teams who have been performing really well. Our girls have recently beaten Litherland Moss 3-0. Also, our boys have beaten St William of York 6-1 and then narrowly lost 2-1 to Springwell in a close game in the cup. Finally, our Y5 children came runners up in the Sefton Football tournament. Well done!

Harvest Festival Items

Thank you for all of the donations that have come into school so far. We have had a great response from the children and we were also delighted that one of our Y1 parents who works at Jacobs was able to give a huge donation from them. We are still collecting, so if you can bring in even 1 item for this good cause, we would really appreciate it.

Harvest Festival Service

This will be held in church on Thursday 24th October at 9:30am.

Language on the School Yard

Please can we ask adults not to use bad language on the school yard. It is not something that children should be hearing and goes totally against the ethos of our school. Thank you.

If you have any questions or concerns, please make arrangements to speak to your child's class teacher in the first instance.

Regards Mr Daniels



15th October 2024

St Elizabeth's Mass Times

Saturday 5pm

Forthcoming Events

Tuesday 15th Oct-Nursery pumpkin picking

Wednesday 16th Oct-4B to church

You may have noticed the Bleed Kit that has been installed on the wall outside of school. We hope that it never has to be used, but it is there for use by members of the community if required.

Thank you for your fundraising efforts to purchase this.

James Riley from the GANGS project is in school every day this week working with Y6 pupils.

This week the children are taking part in a healthy eating week. They will take part in several fun and healthy activities. Ask them to make you a healthy treat at home!



Website: www.st-elizabethsprimary.co.uk

Twitter: stelizcps

Tel: 0151 922 5752